
From: Sri Nair   
Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2020 5:11 PM 
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Natural gas expansion is no climate solution for Ontario 
 

To Ontario Energy Board, 

 
The ludicrous planned Dawn-Parkway pipeline is totally backward-thinking and unacceptable in 
the climate emergency we are all facing. We, the people completely oppose this pipeline and we 
should, instead be focused on enhancing sustainable and renewable sources of energy. 

Sri Nair 

 

 

Yours truly,  

Sri Nair  
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